

PUBLIC SCHOOL DARBHANGA

Class - VIII

2020-21

G K Comprehensive Worksheet

Chapter -1 & 2

P 1 – Many flowers represent the culture of the countries or religions where they are found. Netherlands is known as the 'Land of Tulips' where these flowers bloom in springtime. The tiny, yellow fragrant flowers of the golden wattles are the national flower of Australia. The national flower of Bhutan is the blue poppy, a Himalayan wild flower. Zambia's national flower is pink bougainvillea. This country is known for its national parks and game management areas.

Food is necessary for our living. We all must know about the food we eat. Rice grows in hot and humid climate and was first cultivated in China. Tomato was first cultivated in South America and Central America. Onion can be red, white or yellow in colour. It is bulb shaped vegetable and grows at the base of the stem. Potato is a good source of vitamin B6, potassium and carbohydrates. It is a starchy, root vegetable. Another root vegetable, usually red and orange in colour is carrot. It is rich in vitamin A and beta carotene. So all the fruits and vegetables have their own qualities, and we should eat them to stay fit and healthy.

Read the passage and answer the given questions:

Q1. Which country is known as the 'Land of Tulips'?

Ans
Q2. Which country is known for its national parks?
Ans
Q3. What is the national flower of Bhutan and from where it is originated?
Ans
Q4. Describe about the national flower of Australia?
Ans
Q5. Name any 2 root vegetables?
Ans
Q6. Where were tomatoes first cultivated?
Ans
Q7. Which vegetable is rich in Vitamin A and beta carotene?
Ans
Q8.What type of climate is required to cultivate rice?
Ans
Q9. Describe Onion?
Ans
Q10. What do flowers represent?
Ans